
 

 
    

 

New multi-use pathway coming to Aviva Park Drive 

OCTOBER 2024 | NEWSLETTER #3 

 

Dear resident, 

The City of Vaughan has completed the design for 

the new multi-use pathway coming to the north side 

of Aviva Park Drive. Construction is scheduled to 

begin in October 2024 and be complete by the end 

of December 2024. The City will also be upgrading 

the existing streetlights as part of the work.   

What is a multi-use pathway? 
Multi-use pathways are shared spaces for people 
walking and riding their bikes separate from those 
driving. These areas are within the boulevard along 
a roadway. 

Construction impacts 
Roads will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians 
during construction. Temporary lane restrictions will 
be required at times to allow construction activities 
to proceed in a safe and efficient manner.  
 
For more information about this project, visit 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects. 
 
 
Consultant: EGIS Group 
Contractor: Melrose Paving Co Ltd 
 Contact 

Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
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